
Sample thank you Letter for Senator Stabenow

Day, Month, Year

The Honorable Debbie Stabenow 
United States Senate 
133 Hart Senate Office Building

Washington DC, 20510

Dear Senator Stabenow:

 

Thank you for agreeing to be a Champion for Duchenne!  On behalf of all patients and families impacted by Duchene Muscular Dystrophy (DMD), we are extremely grateful for your support and leadership to preserve the funding levels for Duchenne programs at the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the National Institutes of Health (NIH).

I am from XXX, Michigan. [Describe your personal story and why this is important to you and your family] 

As you may know, Duchenne Muscular Dystrophy is the most common form of the muscular dystrophies, impacting about 1 of every 3,500 boys with patients typically surviving into their late 20s. 
The original MD CARE Act of 2001, and the companion reauthorization law of 2008, continues to bring tremendous hope and optimism to the muscular dystrophy community.  Thanks in large part to Congress and leadership at CDC and NIH, in particular, the federal programs authorized by the MD CARE Act continue to show progress and results for our community.  To date, Congress has invested close to $200 million in MD research and public health priorities.  Ongoing scientific research, with an emphasis on translation science, places us at the forefront of the development of promising clinical trials.  Therapies for specific genetic mutations and drug development on validated targets suggest treatments are within reach and diagnostic capabilities for Duchenne has drastically improved.  Moreover, the CDC Care Considerations give our providers and patients a baseline for optimal DMD care.  All of this success stems from the early investments made by Congress, however, as you know, there is much more to do. 

We are grateful for your willingness to champion our cause, and we look forward to working and supporting you in these efforts. Your leadership to support preserving funding for Duchenne research and education programs is more important now than ever before. We are grateful to you for being a voice for so many affected by Duchenne, in Michigan, and across the United States.

Sincerely,


